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Vote No on SB 599.  

Too often landlords have issues with renting to others. Many times they have to pay a 

lot money to clean and repair damage done by renters. Being able to background 

check potential renters helps with accepting applications. Oregon has a huge 

problem with having enough housing for legal citizens adding illegals reduces 

availability even more.  

 

Thank you for your time. Vote No on SB599 


